
 

 

 
 
 

November 20, 2012 
Circular No. SBP-DR-0104-2012 
 
 
 
 
 
General Manager  
 
 
 

Subject:  Cocktail Invitation 
 
 
Dear General Manager: 
 
As a preamble to the celebration of the 15th Anniversary of the Superintendency of Banks of Panama, 
we are pleased to invite you to the cocktail for the presentation of the First Edition of the book 
“Compilation of Banking Rules 1998 – 2012.”  
 
This activity will be held on Thursday, November 29, 2012 on the Lobby Deck located on the ground 
floor of the Sheraton Hotel, from 5:30 p.m. to 7:30 p.m. 
 
We would be delighted to have you as our guest at this important event. 
 
We would appreciate your confirmation by telephone at 506-7813 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
 
Alberto Diamond R. 
Superintendent 
 
/cc 


